
From: Steven Bourgeois [mailto:steve@strategicinitiativesvt.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 8:15 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064ï¿½AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Steven Bourgeois 
CEO 
Strategic Initiatives for Business LLC 
32 Mapleville Depot 
St.Albans, VT 05478-1857 
 
March 9, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
The special assessment is a significant and unexpected cost to my bank  
that will devastate earnings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steven J. Bourgeois 
802 524 4455 
CEO 
Strategic Initiatives for Business LLC 
 


